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Dear Don Brown,

I am submitting a public comment as an individual in direct response to the comments
submitted by the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency to the Pollution Control Board that
are against adopting the Clean Vehicle Standards Rules. I am incredibly disappointed that the
Illinois EPA has chosen to highlight voices from the Trump administration and polluters,
without even acknowledging the hundreds of community members who shared why and how
the Clean Vehicle Standards rules will reduce pollution, increase jobs, and improve overall
quality of life. These rules will pave the way for a future with cleaner air which will greatly
mitigate the negative health impacts of pollution.

I urge the Illinois Pollution Control Board to listen to the hundreds of concerned residents
who’ve engaged in this process in hopes that Illinoisans can enjoy cleaner air. Ask them to
adopt the clean vehicle standards.

Sincerely,

Julia Hage
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